## 

OFO

Slavkov u Brna 2009, 30th of January

OFO

O PO

Dear Brian Matthews,

OFO

OFF

OFO

OFO



OFO





OFO

through your hard work, dedication and enthusiasm, you have given many sporting opportunities for people to enjoy. In recognition of this, the European Bike Trial Union would like to thank you for supporting our sport for so long.

We wish you all the best in the future.

Mile Obsyl

President of E.B.U.

Stuart Matthens

Stuart John Matthews
General Secretary of E.B.U.

L'ubomír Janoška

Treasurer of E.B.U.















